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June 1, 2006 
 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Fish and Wildlife Committee 
 
FROM: Patty O’Toole, Program Implementation Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Status check on priorities for FY 2007 - 2009 project selection 
 
 
Council state and central staff will provide brief verbal reports on the status of the proposal 
prioritization efforts for the provinces, the basinwide group of proposals and for the “multi-
province/mainstem habitat” proposals. 
 
The guidance document that the Council released at the beginning of the project solicitation 
process called for the province priorities to be submitted to the Council on June 16, 2006.  We 
expect that we will post this information during the week of June 19 and this will initiate an 
opportunity for project sponsors to respond to the ISRP preliminary comments.  We expect the 
ISRP preliminary report to be released late in the week of May 29th, 2006. 
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